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Ottawa 9th September 1904-

Gentlemen.

In reply to your letter of the 27th Ultimo,

and previous correspondance relative to the venewal

your License No.129,overing certain kinds of

Timber en Ilands in the German Bay,I beg to inform

that the reason assigned for not working the Limit

Winter has been accepted as satisfactory and

he License has been renewed to-day to the 30th

April 1905.

Will you kindly send the triplicate

Lieense for the purpose of having the venewal

ndorsedent made thereon.

Your obedl ent servant,

& D M
Le

Secretary.

Canada Iren Turnace Co., Ltd.,

Canada Life building-

Montreal-

Adian affairs, Letterbook,

17 August 1904 - 13 September 1904, (R.G. 10, volume 5071)
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